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22 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I just wanted to let you know where we are in terms of COVID cases, face coverings etc.. There has been 
a spike this week in terms of the number of cases amongst the school population and half-term has come 
to us just in time. I am not anticipating face coverings at the start of next term, but I do think we will have 
to move back to face coverings and further mitigations before long. 
 
Please make sure that your children do have their own face coverings, because we cannot provide them 
to all students, logistically it is just too difficult. As ever your support is much appreciated. I hope you and 
all your family have a very restful half-term. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Flanagan 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


